Morgan Hunte

From: j-p-a.kaufman@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:33 PM
To: Morgan Hunte

Subject: Protestors at the city council meeting
Hi Morgan,

My fiancé and I stopped by city hall today to pick up our marriage license and we noticed a small group of
people protesting the bike and bus lanes in Malden.

We weren’t able to join the Council meeting but we’d like to say that we love living in Malden and think the
City Council has done a great job with implementing improvements.

In particular, we both bike to work and for fun and use the bike lanes constantly. We were very happy when
they were installed as we feel much safer biking around town now.

I’m sure the protestors think traffic is worse but we have found it takes us the same amount of time to drive
through Malden as it always did.

We wanted to send a message so that the Council didn’t think this vocal minority represented the opinion of all
the citizens of our city and to thank the Council for its continued support of better transit options.

Thanks again,

-Dr Jon Kaufman
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